
 
Global Goalkeepers Meeting 

11th March 2022 at 2.15pm 

 

Present 

YR – Ethan and Ada 

Y1/2 – Roo and Nell 

Y3/4 – Bethan and Benjamin 

 

Agenda 

● Orchid Update GG15 Life on Land; 

● Secret Garden and Compost GG12 Responsible Consumption, GG13 Climate 

Action; 

● AOB. 

 

Comments and Actions 

● Mrs Hart updated the GGs on the protection of the orchid in school. Over the half 

term break, Mr. Charman came to peg out the area to be protected. Bethan updated 

the council that this has worked and, apart from the odd stray football, people are 

staying away from the area. 

● The GGs agreed that signs would help support this so, by next week, all GGs to have 

made a sign to be laminated and placed on the temporary fencing to remind people 

to stay away from that section of the bank. 

● The GGs then visited the Secret Garden for an update on the development. Here, 

they discussed compost and the use of the compost bins. Benjamin suggested 

collecting the apple and pear cores left over from snack time and adding them to the 

bins. Bethan said these would need lids to stop the smell escaping!  

● Mrs Hart to ask Marrie for sealed containers. GGs to collect compostable material 

throughout the week and add it to the bins on a Friday. 

● AOB: Bethan asked if we could have ‘meat free Mondays’ in school to help with 

climate action. Mrs Hart agreed this was an excellent idea and will arrange a meeting 

with Marrie for next week to discuss it. GG13 Climate Action 

 

The next meeting of the Global Goalkeepers will be on Friday 18th March at 2.15pm 


